
1/10/2011 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fw: Animal in ... 

Patrice Lattimore <patrice.lattimore@lacity.org> 

Fw: Animal increase (CF10-0982) 
Lenore Sachs <lenoresachs@sbcglobal.net> 
To: patrice.lattimore@lacity.org 

Sat, Jan 8, 2011 at 6:37PM 

Dear Ms. Lattimore, the email below was sent by me 
to Councilmember Koretz. I've been told that copies of 
emails sent to Councilpersons should be sent to you as 
well. Sincerely, Lenore Sachs 

----- Forwarded Message ----
From: Lenore Sachs <lenoresachs@sbcglobal.net> 
To: councilmemberKoretz@lacity.org 
Sent: Sat, January 8, 2011 6:27:52 PM 
Subject: Animal increase (CF10-0982) 

Dear Councilman Koretz, I am respectfully asking you to reject the proposal to 
allow an increase in animals per household from 3 to 10. As a former owner 
of two dogs, I can attest to the fact that care and feeding and exercising 
them several times per day requires lots of dedication, to say nothing of the 
money necesssary to support them. Why would anyone who understands this want 
more animals in their home? I question the purpose behind the proposal and 
wonder why it is more important for the City Council to consider this issue 
than, say, the increasing homeless population, the beggars on the streets, the 
worsening potholes, the abysmal lack of parking. Those issues are, to me, a 
lot more urgent than increasing the legal limit of animals per household. I 
was not aware from anything I've read in the L.A. Times or any other local 
newspaper that residents were eager to have more animals in their homes. Just 
exactly what benefit is there to be enjoyed? I personally cannot think of 
any. I can, however, envision lots of extra noise, smell from uncared for 
animals, and a gradual downgrading of our lovely community. It's a bad 
proposal and I hope you will give it a thumbs down. Sincerely, Lenore Levine 
Sachs, 6628 West 6th Street, L.A. 90048. 
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